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Dear Nakayoshi Parents, 
 
Welcome to Nakayoshi Gakko!  I am looking forward to working with your child this summer!  
We have an exciting two weeks planned for your child, full of fun, friends and wonderful 
memories! Your child will enjoy learning more about Japanese culture. 
 
Please read through the following information before the first day of class. It will give you a 
chance to collect all of the items your child will need for the program. 
 
Supplies – Please have your child bring the following supplies in a box. The box will stay in the 
class for the whole session. 

- Pencils 
- Scissors 
- Medium size bottle of glue (liquid glue) 
- Large glue stick 
- An old shirt or paint smock 
- Crayons and colored markers 

 
Thank you for your help collecting the items. I am looking forward to meeting your child!  If you 
have any questions, please let me know. 
 
Sincerely, 
Lowe Sensei 
(annettelowe08@gmail.com) 

 

Things to remember for the first day: 
- Supplies 
- Tomodachi paper - Link to file here. 
- Have your child decorate a shoebox any way he/she likes. Fill the shoebox with 

3 special items your child can share about him/herself. (ie., family photo, 
favorite book, trophy…) My goal is to have all the children share the first week, 
so they can take their “ME” boxes home on the first Friday. This is a fun way to 
get to know each other. 

https://www.nakayoshigakko.org/downloads/welcome_letters2022/panda_tomodachi.pdf

